

St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter – Friday 2nd February 2018

Tel: 01772 729881 <u>www.stmarysleatown.co.uk</u> E-mail head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs. A. Brogden

'Kappy are those who hear the word of God and keep it' Ruke 11:28

Dear Parent/Carer,

This week we have been lucky to have lots of visitors in school to share information about their roles and experiences during our Catholicity week. We are grateful to all our visitors for their time.

Catholicity Week

Catholicity week enabled us to think of how we can 'Live our Lives as Jesus taught us'. We looked at important roles such as being an Altar Server right through to thinking about how we can support charities and those who are less fortunate than we are.





<u>100 Club</u>

Congratulations to the winners of the January 100 Club Draw:

1st - Christine Abram 2nd- Fran Daly 3rd· Lynsey Yates

Homework Journals

Thank you for returning the Homework journals we have some wonderful examples in school which will be shared and celebrated in assembly.

Spring Parents Evening - 27th February 2018

Our Spring term Parents evening will take place on Tuesday the 27th of February after our half term break. This is an invaluable opportunity to discuss your child's progress with your child/ children's class Teacher. Please do make every effort to come along so we can continue to work in partnership.

As ever, the signing up sheets for appointments times will be available in the entrance foyer from Monday.

Staffing up date - Site Supervisor

To keep you fully informed our Site Supervisor Mrs. Callison will be leaving us at half term. We wish her every future success. I shall update you in due course.

Rugby Tournament - 30th January 2018

On Thursday a group of pupils from Class 4 represented us at UCLan Sports Arena in a Tag Rugby tournament.

"On Tuesday we went to a Tag Rugby tournament at UCLan Sports Arena. We played 6 matches, we won 2, drew 3 and lost one. It was really fun even when we lost. We came 4^{th} out of 12 schools. Rhys – Class 4



Extra Curricular Clubs

As you will be aware, as a school, we work hard to provide lots of opportunities for our pupils with Extra Curricular clubs and professional coaches in school.

During this Spring term we will offer some after school clubs delivered by professional coaches for our after school clubs. Clubs will be commence after half term.

School will fully meet all costs to provide this experience for pupils. As ever, I wish to ask that if you take up a place for a pupil you are fully committed to attending EVERY week. If pupils do miss a session places will be given to another pupil. We thank you for your support in ensuring that pupils benefit from this investment.

Individual letters will follow and for Health and Safety purposes we will have restrictions on numbers. Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis.

Celebrations Awards

**************************************		Achievement Award Winner	Attitude Award Winner
	Class 1	Olivia Leigh	Macie Dixon
**************************************	Class 2	Sebastian King	Summer-Leigh Whitlock
5	Class 3	Katie Davies	Ethan Taylor
	Class 4	Kayleigh Mullan	Jenna Eland
*	Welfare - Lunch Time Award		unch Time Award
*		Key Stage One	Key Stage Two
r		Byron Chambers	Isaac Davis-Hutchinson
7		#	#

At St. Mary's School we

"Live our lives as Jesus taught us,

Work hard together to achieve our best,

Respect each other and the world around us,

Have fun and enjoy learning!"

